
 

  

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy Ria  

Buttercup 
Jenson 
and 
Asmaa 

Rose 
Sam and 
Millie 

Primrose 
Josh and 
Ichha 

Daffodil 
Kerryanne 
and Alfie 

Snowdrop 
Avraj and 
Ella 

Foxglove 
Clara and 
Natasha 

 

! 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have been writing their own diary entries from the points of view of a 
bee as well as learning all about the life cycle of a plant and planting their own 
flowers! 
 

Year 4 – have been planning and drafting an informative leaflet on volcanoes 
explaining how and where they are formed. They have used research from 
Humanities lessons and their homework. They have also looked at statistics and 
learnt about bar and time graphs. 
 

Year 5 – have continued to create codes for their very own computer games! 
Some of our Year 5’s have also visited Burnham Grammar to represent our school 
in their Maths Challenge Day.  
 

Year 6 – have discovered that their production will be Oliver so they have written 
a film review this week. 
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Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 93% 95% 96% 96% 99% 95% 98% 

Lates 1 4 5 8 0 0 3 

 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Daffodil 

16/20! 

Primrose! 

Railway Safety 

Network Rail are busy modernising the 
Great Western route to create faster, 
more reliable services, better stations 
and increased freight capacity.  This is 

the biggest investment in the Great 
Western railway since Brunel built it 

more than 150 years ago. As part of the 
Railway Upgrade Programme, the 

railway lines in our area - between West 
Drayton and Maidenhead - will shortly 
be electrified in preparation for electric 

train services starting in 2016 and 
Crossrail services in 2019. The safety of 
people on and around the railway is a 

priority and education in railway safety 
is key; especially for young people. As a 

result of this, Years 5 and 6 will be 
learning about electrification on the 
railway, level crossings and general 

railway safety on Thursday 9th June. 

 

Homework Project For WaterAid 

Every minute, every day, people suffer 
and lives are lost needlessly because 
of a lack of safe water and sanitation. 
With this in mind, the final charity we 

will be supporting this year will be 
Water Aid. Children will be designing a 

label for a water bottle to help their 
class collect loose change. Eco-school 
will then judge this competition and 

choose the winning label for each 
class and the overall winner will be 

displayed in reception ready to start 
raising money. 

We will also be having a water themed 

mufti day on 14th July where the 
children can use their imagination to 

come up with water inspired 
costumes for example mermaids, 
pirates, fish or even a lifeguard! 

Alternatively you could wear 
something blue for the day. 

  



 

  

 Event 

24
th

 

May 

LS Footballers to 

Reading FC 

(selected 

students only) 

25
th

 

May 

Yr 6 ‘It’s Your 

Move’ talk 

26
th

 

May 

Yr 3 Verulamium 

Museum Trip 

27
th

 

May 

Day for Change 

Day (Mufti Day, 

wear blue and 

bring £1) 

27
th

 

May 

Last Day of Half 

Term 

30
th

 May to 3
rd

 Jun 

HALF TERM 

7
th

 

Jun 

Year 5 CAT test 

Parent 

Presentation 

9
th

 

Jun 
Rail Safety Day 

13
th

 

Jun 
Yr 5 CAT Tests 

16
th

 

Jun 

Daffodil Class 

Tesco Trip 

21
st

 

Jun 

Snowdrop Class 

Tesco Trip 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 
 

PGL 2017 (current Yr 4s 
only) 

 
Burnham Grammar Leaflet 

(Yr 5s only) 
 

After School Clubs, 
Summer Term 2 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 
Don’t Forget we are still 

collecting Active Kids Vouchers!  
 
 

Sainsbury’s stopped issuing vouchers on 
3rd May 2016 but if you have any still 

taking up space in your wallet or purse, 
please bring them in to our school!  

Thunk of the week! 
 

If I chop a tree down and start writing on 
it, does it become a table? What if I don’t 
chop it down but climb up it and start to 

write on it? 

A Message from Dolce 
Please remember not to let your school dinners account go over 3 days without 

payment, equivalent to £7.20. Dolce reserves the right to refuse service if debts are 
over this amount.  

Parents will be contacted should their account go over this amount however, parents 
will be informed of refusal of service the day before so provisions for a packed lunch 

can be made.  
Please contact the school office if you wish to set up a direct debit instead. 

Thank you. 

Sewing Club! 

Our wonderful sewing club have been 
very hard at work this half term 

creating some wonderful projects 
including these fantastic beanbags 

created by Angelina and Amy. What a 
wonderful job both of you! 

 

A Day for Change 

On Friday 27th May, we will be 
holding Day for Change to raise 

money for Unicef. 
On the day, we will be asking 

everyone to come to school wearing 
blue for a donation of £1. 

This will help raise money to provide 
aid for children who have had their 
lives turned around by the chaos of 
war and remain living in dangerous 

conditions. 
 
 

Year 3 Verulamium Museum Trip 

Next week, our Year 3s will visit the 
Verulamium Museum as part of their 

learning about the Romans.  
If anyone has yet to bring in their 
permission slip, please do so by 

Monday. 
 

Thank you. 

No Daffodil Swimming Next Week 

Please be aware that Daffodil class 
will not be going to their usual 
swimming lessons next Friday.  

Lessons will resume as normal from 
Friday 10th June. 

Thank you. 

Year 5 Tesco Trip 

Please remember bring in your slips 
and payment for the Year 5 trip to 

Tesco by Friday 27th May. 
It is essential permission slips are in to 

ensure we have all the relevant 
medical and dietary information for 

everyone attending the trip. 

 

 
 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/


 

 

 

Work of  the  Week 

Shelley, Year 4 Lenai , Year 5 


